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Fotofocus Biennial; Congrats Sheldyn!

The Cincinnati Fotofocus Biennial is coming up in a few weeks, featuring numerous
exhibitions, lectures, and photography opportunities from October 8-November 1, with
most of the events occurrung during our Fall Break (Oct. 8-12). | attended in 2012 and
had a wonderful experience gallery hopping in downtown Cinci.

Super big congratulations to our very own Sheldyn Duff whose work was juried into the
regional student show. Her work and others will be on display at the Findlay Street
Project Space with an opening reception on Saturday, October 11 from 11 AM-2 PM.
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